
MIAMI BEACH 
OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER 

NO TC# 213-2020 LETTER TO COMMISSION 

TO: 

FROM Jimmy L. Morales, City Manager 

DATE June 17, 2020 

SUBJECT TPBPF Committee Motion -- re: 1°' Street Design 

The purpose of this Letter to Commission is to provide you with correspondence 
received from the Transportation, Parking & Bicycle-Pedestrian Facilities 
Committee. 

JLMIEC/SF 

C: Mark Taxis, Assistant City Manager 
Eric Carpenter, Assistant City Manager 
Alina Hudak, Assistant City Manager 
Saul Frances, Parking Director 
Jose Gonzalez, Transportation Director 



fan8patatan, Tafng d (icycle­ 
/edestan facéties Cumuttee 

Alfred Feola, Chairman 
Marc Edelstein, Vice-Chair 

TO: Mayor Dan Gelber and Members of the City Commission 

Members: 
Leif Bertrand 
Marc Edelstein 
Cindy Esquivel 
David Grieser 
Baruch Jacobs 
Linsey Lovell 
Esteban Porcelli 
Stuart Reed 
David Sexton 
Richard Streim 

FROM: Transportation, Parking & Bicycle-Pedestrian Facilities Committee 

DATE: June 9, 2020 

SU8JECT: 1" Street Design 

Members Present: Al Feola; Marc Edelstein; Stuart Reed; Leif Bertrand; Esteban Porcelli; Cindy 
Esquivel; Linsey Lavell; Richard Streim, David Grieser; David Sexton; and Baruch Jacobs 

Members Absent: JP Morgon 

Dear Honorable Mayor and City Commission: 

The Transportation, Parking and Bicycle-Pedestrian Facilities Committee held 
their June 8", 2020 meeting virtually. The Committee discussed 1" Street Design 
(between Washington Ave., and Alton Road) and passed the below motions: 

Option 1 
The Transportation, Parking and Bicycle-Pedestrian Facilities Committee voted: 
three (3) in favor and 8 (eight) against Option l. 

Option 2 
The Transportation, Parking and Bicycle-Pedestrian Facilities Committee voted: 
Nine (9) in favor and three (3) against Option 2. 

Therefore, the Transportation, Parking and Bicycle-Pedestrian Facilities 
Committee recommends that the City select Option 2 for the 1" Street Design. 

please note: Option 1 had 8 (eight) against, as a Committee member was 
absent during the vote 

Sincerely, 

Transportation, Parking & Bicycle-Pedestrian Facilities Committee 


